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Sun

Mon

Tue

Wed

Thu

Fri

Sat

1

Truth Seekers
Bible Study
6:30 PM

5

Worship Services
10:45 AM

6:00 PM

6
Labor Day

8 Monthly

Business Conference

6:30 PM

10

11

12 P

Worship Services
10:45 AM Fellowship

Food & Fellowship 6:00 pm

13

14

15

Truth Seekers
Bible Study
6:30 PM

16

17

18

19

Worship Services
10:45 AM

6:00 PM

20

21

2 2 See You At the Pole

Truth Seekers
Bible Study
6:30 PM

23

24

25

26

Worship Services
10:45 AM

6:00 PM

27

28

29

Truth Seekers
Bible Study

30

Notes:
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SEPTEMBER BIRTHDAYS

1st Clay Slaton

2nd Ryan McMillan

3rd Flavil George

3rd Christy Hill

4th John Barta

4th Kelly McGovern

6th Shandi Collins

7th Randi McLarry

7th Andrew Slaton

7th Sheila Staats

8th Janice Elkins

9th Ryland Walker

9th Brandon Wright

11th Beverly Marcum

18th JD Harlin

18th David Hill

22nd Shirley Bryan

24+th Bill Hicks

24th Dolores Kiser

26th Karen Schmitz

28th Stacy East

29th Kimi Harris

29th Linda Parker

30th Tish Burkhalter
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SEPTEMBER ANNIVERSARIES

10th Rick & Lisa Carter
22nd David & Christy Hill
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Church Family,

Throughout the book of Hebrews, we have seen that God has called and
equipped every one of us to be "climbers”, not “"campers or quitters”. As climbers, we
are looking forward to advancing the gospel through Sunday School. On Sunday, Sep-
tember 12™ we will be starting a young married couple's class. Bro. Steve Harlin will be
the teacher. T would like to encourage all young adults from 20's-30's o attend this
class. They will begin teaching through the Gospel of John. The class will meet upstairs
in the large classroom.

Truth Seekers is up and running. We have been working our way through the 10
Commandments on Wednesday nights and the kids are a blessing. I want to say a special
thank you to all of our teachers and workers. We still need a children's director, so if
you are so inclined to lead the children's ministry, please let me know.

The Student Family Ministry is up and running. There are a few minor bumps in
the road here and there, but a change of this magnitude is bound o have one or two
bumps here and there. Allinall, it is coming together very well. We still need adults
that are willing to make a connection with the students on Wednesday nights to attend-
ing the youth group fime from 6:30PM - 7:30PM.

New bus update: I have been looking over pricing and am about ready fo pre-
sent as to what I believe we need to work and financially give toward for our next form
of transportation. This bus will be one that is “rider friendly” not just to students, but
also to Senior Adults. That's right, you guessed it, I have long term plans of seeing an
active Senior Adult ministry for Silo Baptist Church and they will need some solid trans-
portation that is easy to get in and out of for everyone.

The By-Law revisions are almost ready to hand out and share with you. We will
give you a copy of the revisions, ask you to study them and speak with the committee if
you have any questions. We will hold a special called business meeting to only discuss the
revisions and changes, then have a separate meeting o vote regarding the changes. Do-
ing it this way will allow all of us to read through, pray over, and discuss with the com-
mittee about any of the revisions. I will share that none of the revisions change ANY of
our theology or doctrine. As a matter of fact, some of these changes helps to further
undergird what we believe and practice at Silo Baptist Church.

Finally, September is when we take up our Edna McMillian State Missions Of-
fering for Oklahoma Baptist work. Our goal is $1000 for our state mission of fering.
This goes to help fund things like church revitalization and ministries like Disaster Re-
lief. T do hope you will prayerfully consider support this very important offering.
Grace to You,

YOUR Pastor
John 15:16

SEPTEMBER
OPPORTUNITIES
FOR SERVICE & GROWTH

FAMILIES FEEDING FAMILIES
Contact Tish Burkhalter to volunteer
(580) 740-4277
ALL DONATIONS WELCOME

BAPTIST WOMEN'S MINISTRY
First Sunday evening of the month
5:00 pm

DEACON'S MEETING
First Sunday evening of the month
5:00 pm

SUNDAY SCHOOL
Sundays at 9:45 am
Classes for all ages

SUNDAY EVENING BIBLE STUDY
5:00 PM Bible study with Bill Hicks

TRUTH SEEKERS
Wednesdays at 6:30pm

September is the month we set aside to
collect offerings for the Edna McMillan
Missions in Oklahoma.

Goal: $1,000

Silo Baptist Church

Ray Earley, Pastor

Gary Mclarry, Music Minister

1379 Church Rd., Durant, OK 74701 (580) 924-5896
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